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PRESS RELEASE 

Today the United States Court of Appeals for the District for Columbia 
Circuit, Division for the Purpose of Appointing Independent Counsels, approved 
the release of the Final Report of the Independent Counsel in re: Henry G. 
Cisneros. The Report can be found on the Office’s website at 
http://barrett.oic.gov. 

This has been a long and difficult investigation.  It is my hope that people 
will read the entire Report and draw their own conclusions.  An accurate title for 
the Report could be, “WHAT WE WERE PREVENTED FROM 
INVESTIGATING.” 

After a thorough reading of the Report it would not be unreasonable to 
conclude as I have that there was a coverup at high levels of our government and, 
it appears to have been substantial and coordinated.  The question is why?  And 
that question regrettably will go unanswered.  Unlike some other coverups, this 
one succeeded. 

I recommend that people begin by reading the memorandum of Mr. John 
Filan, Chief of the Internal Revenue Service’s Criminal Investigation Division in 
the South Texas District (Appendix no. 16). 
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